
____________________

____________________

____________________

____________________

____________________

____________________

____________________

____________________

____________________

____________________

970-223-3229 /  Facebook

foothillsassemblyoffice@gmail.com

www.foothillsassembly.com
(Please see website for more info

on Our Ministries & Staff)

Sherri and I want to thank you for allowing us to be 

your interim pastors for the past 3 months. This has 

been a very important time for us as we have 

continued to seek God for direction. God has used 

this time to confirm that pastoral ministry is where we 

need to invest our time and talents. We are actively 

pursuing ministry opportunities and know that God 

has just the right place for us. We appreciate your 

continued prayers as God unfolds his perfect plan.



TODAY
ANNUAL BUSINESS MEETING

Following service in Taylor Hall

SUNDAY NIGHT FELLOWSHIP
Vikse Home 6pm.

(736 Maple Dr. / Loveland)

WEDNESDAY
FAMILY NIGHT 7pm

SATURDAY
Men’s Group 7:30am

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

For full weekly & monthly events, visit our 
website:  www.foothillsassembly.com

NEW TO FOOTHILLS??
Please fill out a Visitor 
Card & place in today’s 
offering or drop box.
Enjoy a FREE cup 

of coffee at 
Cuppy’s Coffee Shop!
(353 W. Drake Road)

Pastor Darrell Beebe speaking

REMEMBER OUR MISSIONARIES!
Have you fulfilled your FAITH PROMISE pledge?

MONTHLY BUDGET: $13,000

Month to Date:   $ 6,201

MONTHLY BUDGET: $1,300

Month to Date:   $ 500  

FEBRUARY

ROCKY MOUNTAIN DISTRICT NETWORK 

WOMEN’S MINISTRY - INTO THE DEEP!!!

Nothing is more fun than to hang out with all your 

girlfriends for the afternoon or maybe a night out with 

those same girls. Join us (RMDN Women’s Ministry) 

March 4th at 11am for two hours of fun, food, a special 

guest and worship. Mark your calendars today.  We 

will leave Foothills parking lot at 10am and carpool 

over to The Lighthouse Church in LaSalle.  See Ann 

to sign up and for carpool details.

It’s time to Celebrate
We are excited because Pastor Steve

and Diane will be back with us next 

Sunday. I encourage you to continue    

to pray for an intensified measure of    

the Holy Spirit to be manifest in our 

gatherings. Come with expectation and ready not 

only to receive, but to be God’s hand extended to 

those around you.


